
 

 

The mission of this project is to recognize those that have or are still actively serving in military service.  Banners will be 

displayed from Memorial Day through the summer and then given to the families for them to keep.   

 

Looking for military applicants who meet the following criteria: 

• From the Town of Eden, live here currently or have lived here in the past or is a member of Newell-Faulkner American 

Legion Post 880. The applicant can be living or deceased (application filled out by a family member). 

• They are presently, actively deployed in the Armed Forces in a war zone or have served in the military and/or war zone 

at any time. 

A donation of $150 to cover the cost of the banner is appreciated and should be submitted with your application.  Make 
your check payable to ‘Newell Faulkner Post 880’ and in the memo portion of the check, please earmark it ‘Hometown 
Hero’.  Mail the application and check to: Eden Town Hall, Attention Supervisor’s Office, 2795 East Church Street, Eden, 
NY 14057.  Any questions please call 716-992-3408, Opt. 1.  Deadline to submit an application for the 2025 banners is 
February 1, 2025. 
 

Anyone interested in being considered for Eden’s Hometown Heroes Project, please complete the information below. A 

photograph at a later date will be needed.  An 8 x 10 high resolution photograph in uniform gives the best results for the 

printing purposes).    Please DO NOT submit photo with application.  

Please complete the following: 

Nominee Rank             

Name (First, Middle Initial, Last)           

Branch of Service            

When and Where Active Duty           

Special Awards or Honors (please limit to 50 characters) 

                

 

Contact Information:  

Contact Name:                

Phone Number:       Email:         

Eden’s Hometown Heroes 2025 Application 


